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Delaware PTA Position Statement State Assessments
Delaware PTA recognizes the importance of assessments and assessment data as one of multiple indicators in measuring student growth and achievement. We support the use of assessments that are limited in quantity, developmentally appropriate and provide useful instructional feedback.  We encourage the use of assessment data to We do not believe that the current Smarter Balanced assessments meet this standard. Delaware PTA believes that;
1. The SBAC in its current form does not provide a true growth model, nor does it have a nationally normed reference. 

2. The SBAC in its current form is overly subjective, and in some cases, offers partial credit for wrong answers and no credit for the correct answers. Therefore, it is not an accurate assessment of student knowledge, skills and abilities. 

3. Our educators have not had sufficient time to teach and our students have not had sufficient time to learn. Some districts are still struggling with full implementation of CCSS. Students are being tested on material they have not been exposed to.

4. The impetuous decision to move to the Smarter Balanced Assessments was not a student centered decision, but a financial one. 

5. Accommodations for certain groups, like Haitian English Language Learners are not available.

6. The results of the test will not be available until after the academic year as ended, providing no real value to teachers or parents. 

Delaware PTA supports the use of assessments as one of many indicators of student growth. We support an assessment that provides diagnostic data at the student level that allows parents and teachers to work together as a team to meet common goals. We support the use of data to reward student growth and achievement.

Therefore, Delaware PTA supports advocacy efforts to replace the Smarter Balanced Assessment with an assessment that meets the criteria herein
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